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Chief Administrative Office 

Interoffice Memorandum 
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DATE: April 2, 2007 

 

TO:  Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Laura S. Gill, Chief Administrative Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Status report on recommendations made by the Grand Jury in its 2003-04 Final, 

2004-05 Final, 2005-06 Mid-Session reports and 2006-07 First Mid-term report 

 

 

Recommendation: 

I recommend that the Board of Supervisors receive and file the attached status report on 

recommendations made by the Grand Jury in its 2003-04 Final, 2004-05 Final, 2005-06 Mid-

Session reports and 2006-07 First Mid-term report. 

 

Reason for Recommendation: 

On December 13, 2005, I provided the Board of Supervisors with a report on the status of 

implementation of recommendations made by the Grand Jury in its 2004-05 final report.  At that 

time I informed the Board that I would report quarterly on the status of any pending items 

relating to published Grand Jury reports, as required by Board of Supervisors Policy A-11- 

“Responding to Grand Jury Reports”.  The last update was provided on January 9, 2007. 

 

The enclosed report addresses remaining items from the 2003-04 Final, 2004-05 Final, 2005-06 

Mid-Session reports, and the 2006-07 First Mid-term report that were unresolved or new items 

from the time of the last update.  Copies of the status report and this memorandum have been 

provided to the Grand Jury. 

 

Fiscal Impact:  None. 

 

Action to be Taken Following Approval: 
The Board Clerk will file the report.   


